Parking

Parking Fee is $15 per Car. During large regattas, lots at Sandy Run fill up
rapidly. Please watch the Twitter account #VASRAParking for updates on
the status of the parking lots.

Previous State Championship Regattas have filled all onsite parking
between 10 and 11 AM. Our Off Site parking location is opposite this
address: 12849 Gordon Blvd. (Rt. 123) Woodbridge.

Directions: Turn south on Rt. 123. Proceed 4.8 miles, crossing the
Occoquan River. The parking lot is on the right, the old Hechinger’'s
location, at the intersection of Rt. 123 and Old Bridge Rd.

Shuttles will be in position when Sandy Run lots fill. It is our intention that a
shuttle will leave the off site parking every 30 minutes. There will be an
attendant on the shuttles collecting the shuttle fee, which is $5 per
person.

Plan for additional travel time, both from the offsite parking and within the
park. Our venue is a superb rowing location, but not user friendly for large
crowds.

Please, show courtesy to each other and especially to the volunteer
parkers. It is not their fault that the parking lot is full.

In addition to the mass of humanity filling the park, we anticipate buses for
many of the teams coming, as well as the shuttles from other locations.
Please look for the signs on the buses and shuttles, more than one group
is using school buses.

The VASRA Shuttle buses for the Offsite lot, which will be school buses,
will have labeled signs in the side windows next to the door.

Some of the vans and mini buses will have signs describing the on-site lots
of Van Thompson and Loisvale.

Fairfax School buses are also being used to shuttle those schools, who
have gone to alternate parking arrangements. If you come in on one of
these, you need to be aware of how to get back on them. These shuttles
stop and load with the passenger door adjacent to the woods. Please do
not wait in the road. It will prevent all the shuttles from being able to move
forward.



